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Sandra Day
From: Allen Belot [abelot@sunflower.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2009 12:15 PM
To: Sandra Day
Subject: Joyce/SP-06-51-06
Sandy,

I have spoken with John Joyce regarding the expiration of his site plan extension.

He would like to ask the City Commission for another one-year extension of his site plan.
The dramatic change in economic conditions that occurred last fall has made it impossible
for him to proceed with the development of this project.

However, he would be ready to proceed when the lending environment becomes more favorable
and hopes that will occur some time in the next twelve months.

Allen Belot



